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Program for Monday, June 23, 2025 - Rotary Scholarship Winners

During our program on Monday, our Scholarship Chair, Judi Winch, will give a background on
the program and its overall impact and introduce us to some of the 2024 recipients. This is
always a favorite meeting of many Rotarians. We hope your schedule allows you to attend this
inspirational meeting!
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Francesco Arezzo, a member of the Rotary Club of Ragusa, Italy, has been selected to become
Rotary International’s president for 2025-26.

Meet the president-elect: https://on.rotary.org/4lrfOJt

Thank You!

https://on.rotary.org/4lrfOJt?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExZkZkSng2YTE5Z05ESFlCeAEe8lt9nOrKAVccecHoWAV5J-IJbEE3SqJmaYghcW7tC65LNGzG0wJGF25u2UE_aem_bnByqNZvC8LG3yUoXrjmMg


Thank you to everyone who supported the 2025 Rotary Golf Tournament. This year, we were proud
to donate over $36,000 to Easterseals of North Central Florida, continuing our longstanding
partnership in support of their exceptional work.

A special thank you to our Golf Tournament Committee, led by Owen Chittenden—we could not do
this without your dedication and leadership. We are forever grateful.

Did You Know?



Since 1980, the Rotary Rose Parade Float Committee has embodied Rotary International's strategic
priority of Expand Our Reach by showcasing Rotary's values to millions around the world each New
Year's Day.
Through our beautiful float entries in the Tournament of Roses Parade, we've shared Rotary's
message with a worldwide audience — building awareness and inspiring action for over 40 years.

Let's keep reaching further, together.

Donate/Get Involved Now at: https://www.rotaryfloat.org/get-involved/

Volunteers Needed!

https://www.rotaryfloat.org/get-involved/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExZVhNQzNzcTRQUmNQWkt1SQEehiAev2xwRK6kAelYR2mpNdajjUq3fXS3UkiSUVVeMPPxS3AHo3qqr96EfSs_aem_CDET5KEo96K8PGUWVS9VFQ


Help Josh the Otter Promote Water Safety This Summer!

Every spring leading into summer, the Early Learning Coalition of Flagler and Volusia (ELCFV) brings
an important water safety initiative to local childcare providers — Josh the Otter. This beloved
program is designed to teach young children that learning to float is the first step to staying safe in
the water. With the help of a cuddly otter mascot and a friendly guest reader, children enjoy a
reading of the Josh the Otter book and take the “Josh the Otter Water Safety Pledge.”

This year, we’re excited to have 18 childcare providers, 8 libraries, and 2 community partners on the
schedule to receive a visit from Josh. However, we are currently in need of volunteers to help bring
this program to life. Volunteers can serve as a guest reader or wear the Josh mascot costume
during visits.

If you, or someone you know, might be interested in supporting this fun and meaningful initiative,
we’d love to hear from you! Your time and enthusiasm can help spread life-saving water safety
messages to the children in our community.

To get involved or learn more, please click the link below. Let’s work together to keep kids safe
around water this summer—one otter hug at a time!

Click Here to Volunteer!

Zoom Meeting Login

https://bit.ly/43IDfHS


Club Meeting

Daytona Beach
Meets at The Palmetto Club
1000 South Beach Street
Daytona Beach, FL 32114
Time: Monday at 12:15 PM


